
 
 

      Dear TRSD Families,  
 

Good News Club (Bible release) begins 
on October 7th and will be held on 
Thursdays district wide.  If you choose to 
have your child participate in Good News 
Club, please be aware that Three Rivers 
School District is in no way affiliated with 
Childhood Evangelism Fellowship or 
Good News Clubs.  Good News Clubs 
are not required to follow the same 
COVID safety protocols and standards 
that TRSD schools are held to.  COVID 
exposures at Good News Clubs could 
result in wide-spread quarantining of 
Good News Club participants.   
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The Pumpkin Patch is coming to Manzanita! 
Thursday, October 28th ~ Each Student will “hunt”            
for their own pumpkin to take home to enjoy with their  

    family.     Unfortunately, Parents will not 
be able to participate in this activity. 

 
 
 
 

 
           

                 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade School Days are: 
Monday - Thursday  7:15am-2:25pm 

Students may be dropped off as early as 7:00am 
There is NO supervision prior to 7:00am 

 

PICTURE 

RETAKES  

Tuesday, 

10/26 

 
 

A note from the office… 
This schoolyear is off to a great start. It is such a pleasure to hear 

your children’s laughter on the playground and see their little 
faces when they come in to the office for assistance. We love 

hearing from our parents as well ~ ESPECIALLY before 1:30 with 
any after school plan changes. We understand things arise that 

doesn’t always allow this to happen, but do your best, as the end of 
day is pretty chaotic here in the office.  

Remember to display your student’s name from your rearview 
mirror for ease and efficiency in the pick-up line. 

For the kids, 
Renee’ ~ Ronda ~ Mary 

Breakfast and Lunch 
Are FREE for ALL 
Students! 


